
 

 

 

 

 

We’re all excited about the 

zoo on Friday 19th May. 

Remember the nursery will 

be closed that day, so if 

your child is not going to 

the zoo, please keep them 

at home.  

Further details to follow 

next week. 

Laura and Sally two of 

our LSAs have been on a 

‘Forest School’ course. 

They have come back with 

lots of amazing ideas for 

outdoor play. We plan to 

have a forest school type 

day regularly every other 

Friday starting soon. We 

will be outside all day in 

all weathers. 

Your children will need to 

bring in some spare 

clothes, wellies, water-

proofs appropriate for the 

weather. 

The chil-

dren will 

get messy. 

 

 

Firm Foundations/Literacy & 

Phonics talk. 

You do need to attend the 

talk if you want your child to 

take part in the firm founda-

tions home/school pack activi-

ties. If you have a problem 

please see Ruth Cotterill 

(Yellow Area) and we will try 

to sort it out. 

Thank you 

          Important Notice! 

Milk is good for 

you! 

Milk is available 

free for all chil-

dren under 5 as a 

result of European 

Community subsi-

dy. If you child 

does not like milk, 

water is always 

available. 

Junk modelling. 

Can we ask you 

to bring in small 

boxes, tubes, yo-

ghurt pots, any-

thing for creating 

masterpieces 

with. No egg box-

es or containers 

that held nuts 

please. 
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York Road Nursery 

Introducing Forest 

School to York Road 

Parking 

Please do 

not park on 

the zig-zags 

outside 

 ay 
  

26th May Half Term 

5th June Back to School 

Diary Dates 

 

At this age all our children 

are beginning to become in-

quisitive about their bodies. 

At York Road we are teaching 

them that some areas of their 

bodies covered by undercloth-

ing are private parts and not 

to be shown to everyone. Ap-

propriate behavior of this na-

ture is tricky to get across to 

such small children and we 

would appreciate your help to 

reinforce  our 

message.   


